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   Email: bbpsnb@balbharati.org  October 08th, 2021 

 An Important Circular regarding remedial classes 
 

Circular No. bbpsnb/cir/2021-22/0042 

Dear Students and Parents 

Greetings!! 

We are hereby pleased to inform you that after-school REMEDIAL classes have been started. All 

interested students may submit their request along with parents’ consent to the concerned class 

teachers. The timing would be 01.00 pm to 02.00 pm. 

Important note: 

1. Parents need to arrange to pick up their ward after remedial class. 

2. Extra snacks/refreshments need to be arranged by the parents. 

3. Consent is a must for the same. 

4. The final decision will be made based on the needs of the students. 

5. Remember after school remedial classes are completely FREE. 

 

 

                                                                                                                                     
             With Best Regards 

             Mr. Akhawari Nil Kishore Sinha 

             Principal 
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